
 

 

 
   

This is a notice of contract negotiations between the 

Delavan-Darien School District Board of Education and the 

Delavan-Darien Education Association. 
 

The Delavan-Darien School District Board of Education 

and Delavan-Darien Education Association will meet at 

4:15 p.m. on April 28, 2016, at the School Administration 

Center to exchange initial proposals for a 2016-17 

collective bargaining agreement.  The parties may adjourn 

to closed session under Section 19.82(1) and 19.85(1)(c) 

and (e) Wis. Stat. to continue negotiations after the 

exchange of initial proposals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


